

CLUB SERVICE COMMITTEE
Wednesday 30 July 2018 at Tresillian House – 12:00

Minutes

1. Attendance

Present: Kriss Payne [Chair] Alison Blythe, Ian Neale, Bob McCord, David Ward, Graham Bett.
Apologies: Ben Abbott, Ron Edwards, Geoff Goodwin, Steve Jeal.

2. Meeting times and dates of Club Service Meetings

3 September	6:00	
1 October	12:00	
29 October	6:00	[or 30 October depending on arrangements for a Fifth Monday event]
3 December	6:00	
7 January	12:00	
4 February	6:00	
1 April	6:00	
29 April	12:00	
3 June	6:00	

3. District Minor Sports. The Club is registered for participation so we await an away fixture in an exotic location.

4. Fifth Monday: visit to LOROS on 29 October. Kriss to confirm the possibility via Adrienne or Janet or with LOROS direct.

Action: Kriss

5. Concert. Alison to confirm an ensemble and, if possible, the date of 25 November. Alison to book St Mary's using the official form. Possible orchestras are from Purcell School, Herts, Leicestershire Arts or a professional group based in Nottingham known to Ian.

Action: Alison + Ian

6. Foundation Dinner. Agreed to repeat last year's success. The tentative date of 2 May 2019 clashes with Area 8 Forum so Alison will check the dates available from BMC or whether the Forum can be moved.

Action: Alison

7. Charter Night. Kriss will book the Church for 18 March 2019. Alison will consider a speaker. Ian will investigate the caterer.

Action: Kriss, Alison, Ian

8. Vintage Vehicles: Ian reported that all things were in hand for the event on 2 September 2018, with a group doing the detailed planning.

Action: Ian

9. Duck Race. This will be on 27 May 2019 and is being led by Adrienne and Ian.

Action: Adrienne, Ian

10. Santa Fun Run. This is scheduled for 9 December 2018. A Planning Group will meet on 16 August at 6pm at Tresillian House. John Hodgson will be asked to join the Group. The Satellite Group to be urged to raise money by running or walking.

Action: Geoff

11. Scarecrow event: this is being planned by the Satellite Group and has every potential to be a great success. We should offer any help needed.

12. Quiz Night: agreed to hold another Quiz in the spring. Kriss to contact Richard Angrave to identify a convenient date. It was also agreed to ask if a Club Committee wished to lead on this event and keep the proceeds.

Action: Kriss

13. Pétanque Evening. 31 members & friends have confirmed attendance. David Ward explained the finer points of the game – and the challenge of including such a number.

14. Other Fund Raising

- a. Community Raffle. Ian will investigate the South East Devon Community Raffle run by RC Otter Valley. Action: Ian Neale.
- b. Fund-raising through E-Bay. Gavin intends updating members at a Lunch Meeting.
- c. Proposed to hold a brain-storm session at a Lunch Meeting to identify new fund-raising opportunities.

15. Date of next meeting:

3 September 2018, 6pm at Tresillian House.